
  

  Page 1 of 1 

Executive Board meeting 10 February 2025  

Summary of outcomes 

 

The meeting was chaired by Ms Šniutytė-Daugėlienė, who welcomed the members to the fourth meeting 
in 2025 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board took note of the state of play in relation to the Digitalisation of judicial cooperation 
instruments. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft Guidelines for the functioning of the European Judicial Organised 
Crime Network (EJOCN) and the draft EJOCN work plan for 2025-2026.  

The Executive Board discussed the strategic areas for Eurojust’s advocacy position for the next 
Multiannual Financial Framework. The Executive Board discussed the proposal to set up a project team to 
prepare and implement an action plan to liaise with the EU institutions, a detailed quantification of the 
financial and human resources needs, and to report regularly to the College and ensure follow-up.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


